
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
P.O. Box 705 Luling, Louisiana 70070 

(504) 783-51 00 (504) 783-51 02 Fax (504) 7856503 

CHRIS A. TREGRE 
PARISH PRESIDENT 

DATE: August 30,1999 - - ..-- .....--. 

TO: Mr. James Badeaux 
Director of Planning and Zoning 

FROM: Lawrence "Lee" ~eringue. E.I.T.~!) 
Engineering Intern 

RE: BCG Building Corporation 
Ofice and Warehouse 
10016 River Road 
St. Rose, 70087 

With a memorandum dated August 11, 1998, fiom your oflice, we have reviewed the 
you sent us and have inspected the site on the above-referenced development. We 
objection to the plan with respect to drainage. 

The survey of Lots UM-IB and UM-IA show two (2) culverts, near the common property /he, 
servicing both east-west ditches of Lot UM-IB. Those culverts are not shown on any other dlan. 
Those culverts shall not be removed or blocked as part of the drainage plan for this development. I 

The sewer development connection fee is not applicable to this development. 

Should you have any questions or comments please do not hesitate to call. 

cc: Mr. Richard Wright, P.E. 
Director of Public WorksMrastewater 

Mr. David Overstreet, P.E. 
Drainage Engineer 

Mr. Ernile Buras 
Assistant Director of Wastewater 






